


From: Barnes, Cameron  

Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 09:57 

To: John.Barrington   

Cc: Joey Armenti  

Subject: Letter from Minister Sanderson  

  

OFFICIAL 

Dear John, 
  
Please find attached a letter from Minister Sanderson which you will receive a hard copy of 

shortly.  
  
Following discussions with your team, I am happy to clarify that the reference to a $750 funding 

envelope from Government does not preclude other funding sources such as philanthropy.  
  
We are also happy for you to now commence broader public engagement with stakeholders on 

both the SIP and the next steps on developing a detailed business case. Noting that we are 

currently in caretaker I would suggest you continue to work collaboratively with the Department 

of Health on this endeavour.  
  
Kind regards,  

 

CAMERON BARNES  Principal Policy Adviser 
 
Office of the Hon. Amber-Jade Sanderson MLA 
Minister for Health; Mental Health 
Member for Morley 
 
Mobile: 0447 749 323 |  Desk: +61 6552 6634 
Lvl 5, 2 Havelock Street WEST PERTH WA 6005 Australia 
wa.gov.au 

  

 
 
Acknowledgement of Country 
The Government of Western Australia acknowledges the traditional custodians throughout Western Australia and their 
continuing connection to the land, waters and community. 
We pay our respects to all members of the Aboriginal communities and their cultures; and to Elders both past and present. 
 
 
The Department of the Premier and Cabinet Legal Notice. 
 
The contents of this email or its attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s). It may contain information that is private 
and confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure in the public interest. If you are not the intended recipient 
of this email any use, interference with, disclosure, distribution or copying of this material is unauthorised and prohibited. If you receive 
this in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail, delete the email and attachments from your system and destroy any copies you 
have taken of the email and attachments. Before taking any action based upon advice and/or information contained in this email you 
should carefully consider the advice and information and consider obtaining relevant independent advice. 
 
While every care is taken, it is recommended that you scan any attachments for viruses. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing out this email. 
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